
 
 
 
October 10, 2007 
 
 
Pacific Merchant Shipping Association 
250 Montgomery St. Suite 700 
San Francisco CA 94104 
 
Dear Sir/Madam: 
 
The Butte County Association of Governments (BCAG) is requesting your assistance in 
the development and improvement of the public participation process we use to engage 
members of the community on transportation related issues in Butte County.   
 
The BCAG Board of Directors adopted Public Involvement Procedures in 2003 that outline 
the procedures that BCAG uses to solicit involvement of the public, government agencies 
and other stakeholders in the development of transportation plans and programs by BCAG 
including the long range Regional Transportation Plan and the Transportation 
Improvement Program for Butte County.  The plan covers a range of topics involving public 
participation in proposed actions by BCAG including notification procedures, public 
meetings, comment periods and amendments.   
 
On August 10, 2005, the President signed into law the highway bill, Safe, Accountable, 
Flexible, Efficient, Transportation Equity Act – A Legacy for Users (SAFETEA-LU).  In 
addition to providing federal funding authorization for a wide variety of transportation 
programs, SAFETEA-LU introduced additional consultation requirements for the public 
participation plans developed by Metropolitan Planning Organizations, like BCAG. 
 
In response to these new requirements, BCAG has initiated the development of our Public 
Participation Plan to reflect the enhanced outreach efforts required under SAFETEA-LU.  
We are also committed to enhancing the development of our Public Participation Plan by 
providing this opportunity for you to comment on the process and methods we use for 
public outreach.  Copies of BCAG’s existing Public Involvement Program may be found on 
our website at: 
http://www.bcag.org/__planning/documents/2007_FTIP/Public_Involvement_Procedures.pdf 
or requested by calling (530) 879-2468. 
 
If you are interested in offering your comments on the development of the Public 
Participation Plan please reply to this letter by October 19, 2007. You may fax or email 
back the attached inquiry form identifying the appropriate staff or indicating you do not 
wish to receive any further material concerning this matter. If you respond affirmatively, we 
will add you to an email distribution list for the Public Participation Plan and you will 
receive future emails seeking your input on the plan.  
 



Thank you in advance for your participation.  If you have any questions about our outreach 
effort, please give Mr. Ivan Garcia of my staff a call at (530) 879-2468 or send an email at 
igarcia@bcag.org. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Jon Clark 
Executive Director 
 
Attachment:  Public Participation Plan Survey 



_____________________________(Date) 
 
Mr. Ivan Garcia, Programming Manager 
Butte County Association of Governments 
2580 Sierra Sunrise Terrace, Suite 100 
Chico CA 95928 
 
Mr. Garcia, 
 
I have received the letter from BCAG’s executive director, Jon Clark, regarding 
BCAG’s request for consultation on the development of the Public Participation 
Plan (PPP) for Butte County.  
 

 _____ My agency would like to consult with BCAG on the best way to     
                participate in the development of the Public Participation Plan  
 

 _____ I would like to request a meeting.  Please call me to schedule.   
 
 _____ Please call me to discuss.   
 
 _____ I will submit my comments by ______________, 2007. 
 
 _____ My agency declines to consult with BCAG for the following   
                      reason(s): 
 

_____ We have no jurisdiction or authority with respect to regional 
transportation planning and funding issues; 
 
_____ We have no expertise or information relevant to regional 
transportation planning and funding issues. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
Name:___________________________________________________________ 
 
Title:____________________________________________________________  
 
Agency:__________________________________________________________ 
 
Mailing address: ___________________________________________________ 
 
Telephone:  ______________________________________________________ 
 
Email address: ____________________________________________________ 
 
Please respond in one of the following ways: 
By fax to 530-879-2444, Attn: Ivan Garcia 
By U.S. mail to Ivan Garcia at BCAG, 2580 Sierra Sunrise Terrace, Suite 100, 
Chico CA 95928 
By e-mail to igarcia@bcag.org 
 



Ivan Garcia 

From: Ivan Garcia
Sent: Wednesday, October 10, 2007 10:53 AM
To: 'info@pmsaship.com'
Subject: Butte County Association of Governments - Public Participation Plan
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Dear Sir/Madam: 
 
The Butte County Association of Governments (BCAG) is fulfilling a federal requirement to solicit shipping/goods 
movement providers in soliciting their input into the development of its Plans and Programs. 
  
BCAG is the federally designated Metropolitan Planning Organization (MPO) and state designated Regional 
Transportation Planning Agency (RTPA) for Butte County in northern California.  BCAG is currently developing its 
“Public Participation Plan” to outline and document how and when agencies would comment in the development 
of its Plans and Programs. 
  
If you/your association are interested, please complete the attached interest survey or respond to this email.  If 
you have any questions, please give me a call or send me an email.  Thank you for your time. 
  
  
__________________________________ 
Iván García 
Programming Manager 
Butte County Association of Governments 
2580 Sierra Sunrise Terrace, Suite 100 
Chico CA 95928 
(530) 879-2468, Fax (530) 879-2444, igarcia@bcag.org 
  



 
 
 
October 10, 2007 
 
 
Union Pacific Railroad 
1400 Douglas Street 
Omaha, NE 68179 
Dear Sir/Madam: 
 
The Butte County Association of Governments (BCAG) is requesting your assistance in 
the development and improvement of the public participation process we use to engage 
members of the community on transportation related issues in Butte County.   
 
The BCAG Board of Directors adopted Public Involvement Procedures in 2003 that outline 
the procedures that BCAG uses to solicit involvement of the public, government agencies 
and other stakeholders in the development of transportation plans and programs by BCAG 
including the long range Regional Transportation Plan and the Transportation 
Improvement Program for Butte County.  The plan covers a range of topics involving public 
participation in proposed actions by BCAG including notification procedures, public 
meetings, comment periods and amendments.   
 
On August 10, 2005, the President signed into law the highway bill, Safe, Accountable, 
Flexible, Efficient, Transportation Equity Act – A Legacy for Users (SAFETEA-LU).  In 
addition to providing federal funding authorization for a wide variety of transportation 
programs, SAFETEA-LU introduced additional consultation requirements for the public 
participation plans developed by Metropolitan Planning Organizations, like BCAG. 
 
In response to these new requirements, BCAG has initiated the development of our Public 
Participation Plan to reflect the enhanced outreach efforts required under SAFETEA-LU.  
We are also committed to enhancing the development of our Public Participation Plan by 
providing this opportunity for you to comment on the process and methods we use for 
public outreach.  Copies of BCAG’s existing Public Involvement Program may be found on 
our website at: 
http://www.bcag.org/__planning/documents/2007_FTIP/Public_Involvement_Procedures.pdf 
or requested by calling (530) 879-2468. 
 
If you are interested in offering your comments on the development of the Public 
Participation Plan please reply to this letter by October 19, 2007. You may fax or email 
back the attached inquiry form identifying the appropriate staff or indicating you do not 
wish to receive any further material concerning this matter. If you respond affirmatively, we 
will add you to an email distribution list for the Public Participation Plan and you will 
receive future emails seeking your input on the plan.  
 
Thank you in advance for your participation.  If you have any questions about our outreach 
effort, please give Mr. Ivan Garcia of my staff a call at (530) 879-2468 or send an email at 
igarcia@bcag.org. 



 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Jon Clark 
Executive Director 
 
Attachment:  Public Participation Plan Survey 



_____________________________(Date) 
 
Mr. Ivan Garcia, Programming Manager 
Butte County Association of Governments 
2580 Sierra Sunrise Terrace, Suite 100 
Chico CA 95928 
 
Mr. Garcia, 
 
I have received the letter from BCAG’s executive director, Jon Clark, regarding 
BCAG’s request for consultation on the development of the Public Participation 
Plan (PPP) for Butte County.  
 

 _____ My agency would like to consult with BCAG on the best way to     
                participate in the development of the Public Participation Plan  
 

 _____ I would like to request a meeting.  Please call me to schedule.   
 
 _____ Please call me to discuss.   
 
 _____ I will submit my comments by ______________, 2007. 
 
 _____ My agency declines to consult with BCAG for the following   
                      reason(s): 
 

_____ We have no jurisdiction or authority with respect to regional 
transportation planning and funding issues; 
 
_____ We have no expertise or information relevant to regional 
transportation planning and funding issues. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
Name:___________________________________________________________ 
 
Title:____________________________________________________________  
 
Agency:__________________________________________________________ 
 
Mailing address: ___________________________________________________ 
 
Telephone:  ______________________________________________________ 
 
Email address: ____________________________________________________ 
 
Please respond in one of the following ways: 
By fax to 530-879-2444, Attn: Ivan Garcia 
By U.S. mail to Ivan Garcia at BCAG, 2580 Sierra Sunrise Terrace, Suite 100, 
Chico CA 95928 
By e-mail to igarcia@bcag.org 
 



 

Please complete all fields denoted with this symbol  ( ) 

 

 UP-Feedback Form 
up.com Web Site Feedback 
http://www.uprr.com/info/feedback.shtml 

Page Received From Server On: Wednesday October 10, 2007 01:04 PM CDT

Before contacting us, please consult our FAQ (frequently asked questions) sheet. 
If we receive a question or comment frequently at UP, you'll see our response to it 
there. If you need to contact a specific department, or you need customer service 

assistance, please check the Union Pacific Contact List, a listing of all contact names, 
phone numbers and e-mail addresses available on this site. 

This Message is About:   General Question/Comment

Subject:  Opportunity for Input

Message:  As a goods movement provider, 
BCAG is soliciting UP to provide 
input into its Public 
Participation Plan. I'm looking 
for an email to send info to.

Sender Name:  Ivan Garcia

Company Name:  BCAG

Return E-mail Address:  igarcia@bcag.org

Sender Phone Number 
(including area code):

 530-879-2468

  
     Submit  Reset 

This mailbox is monitored Monday through Friday. We attempt to reply as quickly as 
possible, but some requests can take some time to research. Some requests we simply 
will be unable to handle--our apologies if your feedback falls into this category.

Page 1 of 1UP-Feedback Form

10/10/2007http://www.uprr.com/info/feedback.shtml



 
 
 
October 10, 2007 
 
 
UPS Corporate Headquarters 
55 Glenlake Parkway, NE 
Atlanta , GA  30328 
 
Dear Sir/Madam: 
 
The Butte County Association of Governments (BCAG) is requesting your assistance in 
the development and improvement of the public participation process we use to engage 
members of the community on transportation related issues in Butte County.   
 
The BCAG Board of Directors adopted Public Involvement Procedures in 2003 that outline 
the procedures that BCAG uses to solicit involvement of the public, government agencies 
and other stakeholders in the development of transportation plans and programs by BCAG 
including the long range Regional Transportation Plan and the Transportation 
Improvement Program for Butte County.  The plan covers a range of topics involving public 
participation in proposed actions by BCAG including notification procedures, public 
meetings, comment periods and amendments.   
 
On August 10, 2005, the President signed into law the highway bill, Safe, Accountable, 
Flexible, Efficient, Transportation Equity Act – A Legacy for Users (SAFETEA-LU).  In 
addition to providing federal funding authorization for a wide variety of transportation 
programs, SAFETEA-LU introduced additional consultation requirements for the public 
participation plans developed by Metropolitan Planning Organizations, like BCAG. 
 
In response to these new requirements, BCAG has initiated the development of our Public 
Participation Plan to reflect the enhanced outreach efforts required under SAFETEA-LU.  
We are also committed to enhancing the development of our Public Participation Plan by 
providing this opportunity for you to comment on the process and methods we use for 
public outreach.  Copies of BCAG’s existing Public Involvement Program may be found on 
our website at: 
http://www.bcag.org/__planning/documents/2007_FTIP/Public_Involvement_Procedures.pdf 
or requested by calling (530) 879-2468. 
 
If you are interested in offering your comments on the development of the Public 
Participation Plan please reply to this letter by October 19, 2007. You may fax or email 
back the attached inquiry form identifying the appropriate staff or indicating you do not 
wish to receive any further material concerning this matter. If you respond affirmatively, we 
will add you to an email distribution list for the Public Participation Plan and you will 
receive future emails seeking your input on the plan.  
 



Thank you in advance for your participation.  If you have any questions about our outreach 
effort, please give Mr. Ivan Garcia of my staff a call at (530) 879-2468 or send an email at 
igarcia@bcag.org. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Jon Clark 
Executive Director 
 
Attachment:  Public Participation Plan Survey 



_____________________________(Date) 
 
Mr. Ivan Garcia, Programming Manager 
Butte County Association of Governments 
2580 Sierra Sunrise Terrace, Suite 100 
Chico CA 95928 
 
Mr. Garcia, 
 
I have received the letter from BCAG’s executive director, Jon Clark, regarding 
BCAG’s request for consultation on the development of the Public Participation 
Plan (PPP) for Butte County.  
 

 _____ My agency would like to consult with BCAG on the best way to     
                participate in the development of the Public Participation Plan  
 

 _____ I would like to request a meeting.  Please call me to schedule.   
 
 _____ Please call me to discuss.   
 
 _____ I will submit my comments by ______________, 2007. 
 
 _____ My agency declines to consult with BCAG for the following   
                      reason(s): 
 

_____ We have no jurisdiction or authority with respect to regional 
transportation planning and funding issues; 
 
_____ We have no expertise or information relevant to regional 
transportation planning and funding issues. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
Name:___________________________________________________________ 
 
Title:____________________________________________________________  
 
Agency:__________________________________________________________ 
 
Mailing address: ___________________________________________________ 
 
Telephone:  ______________________________________________________ 
 
Email address: ____________________________________________________ 
 
Please respond in one of the following ways: 
By fax to 530-879-2444, Attn: Ivan Garcia 
By U.S. mail to Ivan Garcia at BCAG, 2580 Sierra Sunrise Terrace, Suite 100, 
Chico CA 95928 
By e-mail to igarcia@bcag.org 
 



 
 
 
October 10, 2007 
 
 
FedEx Corporation 
942 South Shady Grove Road 
Memphis, TN  38120 
 
Dear Sir/Madam: 
 
The Butte County Association of Governments (BCAG) is requesting your assistance in 
the development and improvement of the public participation process we use to engage 
members of the community on transportation related issues in Butte County.   
 
The BCAG Board of Directors adopted Public Involvement Procedures in 2003 that outline 
the procedures that BCAG uses to solicit involvement of the public, government agencies 
and other stakeholders in the development of transportation plans and programs by BCAG 
including the long range Regional Transportation Plan and the Transportation 
Improvement Program for Butte County.  The plan covers a range of topics involving public 
participation in proposed actions by BCAG including notification procedures, public 
meetings, comment periods and amendments.   
 
On August 10, 2005, the President signed into law the highway bill, Safe, Accountable, 
Flexible, Efficient, Transportation Equity Act – A Legacy for Users (SAFETEA-LU).  In 
addition to providing federal funding authorization for a wide variety of transportation 
programs, SAFETEA-LU introduced additional consultation requirements for the public 
participation plans developed by Metropolitan Planning Organizations, like BCAG. 
 
In response to these new requirements, BCAG has initiated the development of our Public 
Participation Plan to reflect the enhanced outreach efforts required under SAFETEA-LU.  
We are also committed to enhancing the development of our Public Participation Plan by 
providing this opportunity for you to comment on the process and methods we use for 
public outreach.  Copies of BCAG’s existing Public Involvement Program may be found on 
our website at: 
http://www.bcag.org/__planning/documents/2007_FTIP/Public_Involvement_Procedures.pdf 
or requested by calling (530) 879-2468. 
 
If you are interested in offering your comments on the development of the Public 
Participation Plan please reply to this letter by October 19, 2007. You may fax or email 
back the attached inquiry form identifying the appropriate staff or indicating you do not 
wish to receive any further material concerning this matter. If you respond affirmatively, we 
will add you to an email distribution list for the Public Participation Plan and you will 
receive future emails seeking your input on the plan.  
 



Thank you in advance for your participation.  If you have any questions about our outreach 
effort, please give Mr. Ivan Garcia of my staff a call at (530) 879-2468 or send an email at 
igarcia@bcag.org. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Jon Clark 
Executive Director 
 
Attachment:  Public Participation Plan Survey 



_____________________________(Date) 
 
Mr. Ivan Garcia, Programming Manager 
Butte County Association of Governments 
2580 Sierra Sunrise Terrace, Suite 100 
Chico CA 95928 
 
Mr. Garcia, 
 
I have received the letter from BCAG’s executive director, Jon Clark, regarding 
BCAG’s request for consultation on the development of the Public Participation 
Plan (PPP) for Butte County.  
 

 _____ My agency would like to consult with BCAG on the best way to     
                participate in the development of the Public Participation Plan  
 

 _____ I would like to request a meeting.  Please call me to schedule.   
 
 _____ Please call me to discuss.   
 
 _____ I will submit my comments by ______________, 2007. 
 
 _____ My agency declines to consult with BCAG for the following   
                      reason(s): 
 

_____ We have no jurisdiction or authority with respect to regional 
transportation planning and funding issues; 
 
_____ We have no expertise or information relevant to regional 
transportation planning and funding issues. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
Name:___________________________________________________________ 
 
Title:____________________________________________________________  
 
Agency:__________________________________________________________ 
 
Mailing address: ___________________________________________________ 
 
Telephone:  ______________________________________________________ 
 
Email address: ____________________________________________________ 
 
Please respond in one of the following ways: 
By fax to 530-879-2444, Attn: Ivan Garcia 
By U.S. mail to Ivan Garcia at BCAG, 2580 Sierra Sunrise Terrace, Suite 100, 
Chico CA 95928 
By e-mail to igarcia@bcag.org 
 


